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MINUTES 
SEBAGO BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING 

AUGUST 1, 2022 
SELECTMEN MEETING 5:30 PM 

WORKSHOP 7:00 PM 
TOWN OFFICE 

ALL REGULAR BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETINGS  
ARE HELD THE 1ST AND 3RD TUESDAY OF EACH MONTH. 

 
 

Reminder to the attending public:  
Select board meetings are open to the public, but the public may not speak unless  

recognized by the Chair or Vice Chair and only during public comment.  
Comment time is limited to 2 minutes per speaker.  

 Matters related to personnel will not be heard or discussed. 
 

CALL TO ORDER 
 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Phil Lowe at 5:30 pm. 
 

I. Roll Call 
 

Present: Selectmen; Charles Frechette, Barry Jordan, Phil Lowe, Mark Roy and Town 
Attorney Tim Murphy 

 
Barry Jordan made a motion to enter into Executive Session, Pursuant to Title 1 § 405 
(6) (E) Consultations with Legal Counsel Regarding Personnel Issues – Interim Town 
Manager and Pending Legal Issues.  It was seconded by Mark Roy.  Motion carried with 
all in favor.   

 
II. Executive Session, Pursuant to Title 1 § 405 (6) (E) Consultations with Legal 

Counsel Regarding Personnel Issues – Interim Town Manager and Pending Legal 
Issues 

 
Charles Frechette made a motion to move into regular session at 6:52 pm with no 
action taken during Executive Session.  It was seconded by Mark Roy.  Motion carried 
with all in favor.  
 
An Executive Session was scheduled for September 12, 2022 at 6:00 pm to review 
applications for the new Town Manager.  David Barrett, from Maine Municipal 
Association, will be in attendance at this meeting.  
 

III. Adjournment 
 

Barry Jordan made a motion to adjourn at 7:20 pm and go into the workshop portion of 
this meeting.  It was seconded by Phil Lowe.  Motion carried with all in favor.  
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WORKSHOP 
SEBAGO TECHNICS 

 
Guest present: David Barrett 
 
The workshop consisted of David Barrett, from Maine Municipal Association, laying out 
the procedures that they would take to assist the Town in hiring a new Town Manager.  
He also went into detail about advertising.   
 

  The Workshop was adjourned at 8:52 pm.   
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 

Barry Jordan 
Vice Chairman of the Board of Selectmen    


